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PLANNING ZONING BOARD

Tuesday, November 15, 2016
The Planning & Zoning Board held their regular meeting on Tuesday, November 15, 2016 in the Council Chambers of the Graham Municipal Building at 7:00 p.m.  Board members present were Ricky Hall, Kenneth Dixon and Bonnie Blalock. Members absent were Andy Rumley, Michael Benesch, and Dean Ward. Staff members present were Nathan Page, Planning Director, and Martha Johnson, Zoning/Inspections technician.

Ricky Hall called the meeting to order, gave the Overview of the Board, general meeting rules and also gave the invocation.

1.  Approval of the October 18, 2016 meeting minutes. Ricky Hall made a motion for approval, second by Bonnie Blalock.  All voted in favor.
2.
New Business: 

a. Grant Applications

b. Video on Mayor White from Greenville SC


c. Federal Grant Opportunities


d. Smart Strategies to Transform Commercial Districts


e. Small Towns, Big Ideas

3. Old Business


a. Discussion of Downtown Economic Development Ideas

    Nathan Page led the discussion with the Board members about various ideas for improvements for the downtown area along with grant options. The Board felt it was a great planning session and thanked Mr. Page for his sincerity, honesty and all the work he does for the City of Graham. 
4. Public comment on non-agenda items. None.
No further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Martha Johnson

Inspections/Zoning Technician


